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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 6, 2023 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore & Councillor Warren 

Re: Including the Dunsford Nature Trail in the Active Transportation Plan 

 
Recommendation 
 
That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore and Councillor Warren, regarding 
Including the Dunsford Nature Trail in the Active Transportation Plan, be received; 
 
That the inclusion of the Dunsford Nature Trail in the Active Transportation Plan be 
considered for the City of Kawartha Lakes; and 
 
That this Memorandum be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 
Council Meeting. 

 
Rationale  

The Dunsford Nature Trail is located between Heights Road and the village of Dunsford. 

For many years, the trail has been an integral part of the community with people 

enjoying its natural amenities as a walking trail. In the winter, it is also used as a 

snowmobile trail. In the past few years, it has received minimal maintenance and, as a 

result, the trail has fallen into a state of disrepair.  

In order for the Dunsford Nature Trail to be operational and sustainable, it must be 

brought back to a safe standard. It is therefore recommended that the Dunsford Nature 

Trail be considered in the Active Transportation Plan. 

 


